April 1, 1980

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: Aztec Totah Unit #10

1980' FSL & 660' FEL
Section 19, T29N, R13W

San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Chavez:
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Southland Royalty Company

The subject well is presently being evaluated for possible potential in

shallower zones.

As soon as this evaluation is complete, a recommendation

for workover, plug back or abandorment will be made.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours truly,
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Curtis C. Parsons
District Engineer
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